
 
 

2020 Christmas Window Competition 
 

 
 
 

Following  our website update on 30  October 2020, the Government subsequently 

announced that it is to put in place a month’s lockdown resulting in the temporary 

closure of many local shops and businesses.   

 

This will mean that the relatively small number of outlets that remain open will have a 

distinct advantage over the others which have been forced to shut their premises. We 

will therefore defer this competition and judging, until a further Government 

announcement is forthcoming in early December.  At this point, there may or may not 

be a small window of opportunity to relaunch the competition depending on the 

information received. 

 

Obviously it is a decision to be made by individual entities as to whether they create 

their own festive window displays but at this time there is no certainty that the Town 

Council competition will go ahead.  

 

We will keep you posted. 

  

Mark Squire 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Loughton Town Council, Loughton Library & Town Hall, Traps Hill, Loughton IG10 1HD 

020 8508 4200  

www.loughton-tc.gov.uk  
 
 
 
 

For more information contact: 
Mark Squire or Debra Paris 
Loughton Town Council 
Tel. no. 020 8508 4200 | www.loughton-tc.gov.uk 
Date: 30 October 2020 
 

http://www.loughton-tc.gov.uk/

